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“The wild life of today is not ours to dispose 
of as we please.  We have it in trust. We 
must account for it to those who come after” 
 

King George VI 
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SAFGA Members, 
 
Dear Members, 
 
There have been some concerns in regard to a communication from Darian Stringer regarding the 
draft firearms act; I have spoken to Darian regarding this. 
 
It would appear that at a previous round table discussion it was suggested that lever action 
shotguns should be completely banned, in response Darian proposed as a worst case outcome 
that they be classed as either class “C” or “D” 
 
Obviously we, SAFGA, will be promoting that the current category  “A” should be maintained, as 
there appears to be no evidence that lever action shotguns are inherently more dangerous, thus 
requiring a reclassification 
 
I have also written to Darian requesting him to write to the Minister Piccolo informing him that 
section seven of his responses to the draft firearms act are not the views held by SAFGA and were 
in no way authorized by State Council nor the executive. 
 
Bryan M Stokes 
 
President 
 


